

Tuesday, December 20, 2011

Mark Kurschner Product Care Association 12337 – 82A Avenue Surrey, B.C. V3W OL5

## Re: Approval of Paint Recycling Program Plan

Mr. Kurschner,

It is with great pleasure that I wish to advise you that subsequent to a formal decision by the Multi Materials Stewardship Board (MMSB) at the September 23<sup>rd</sup>, 2011 meeting of the board, the Paint Recycling Program Plan submitted by Product Care Association (PCA) has been approved for implementation. For your records, you will find a copy of the approved plan attached to this letter.

The MMSB looks forward to continuing to work with PCA towards the successful implementation of this plan in the hopes that the launch of the first year of the program will take place no later than March 31<sup>st</sup>, 2011.

Please feel free to contact Mr. Gordon Murphy, Senior Program Development Officer if you have any questions or concerns.

Again, we look forward to working with PCA as the agent representing paint brand owners in Newfoundland and Labrador in this exiting and important initiative.

Sincerely.

Leigh Puddester, Chair and CEO

**MMSB**